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Media Advisory 
Consultation on the Access to Information Legislation with the Human Rights Sector of 

Cambodia 
                                 7 August 2015 

8:00 am-5:00 pm 
ORCHIDEE Restaurant 

Phnom Penh, Cambodia 
 

WHAT:          Consultation on the Access to Information Legislation with the Human Rights        

Sector in Cambodia 

WHO:            Ms. Anne Lemaistre, UNESCO Representative in Phnom Penh 

                       Ms. Wan-Hea Lee, Representative of the UN Office of High 

Commissioner for Human Rights  

                       Mr. Suon Bunsak, Chief of Secretariat, Cambodian Human Rights Action Committee 

(CHRAC) 

                       Mr. Phan Phorp Barmey, Program Manager, Advocacy Policy Institute  

WHEN:          On Friday, 7th August 2015, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm 

WHERE:        ORCHIDEE Restaurant No. 106 Pasteur (St. 51), Corner of St. 208 

 

Dear Journalists, 

Advocacy Policy Institute, supported by UNESCO and the Embassy of Sweden and in close 
cooperation with the UN Office of High Commissioner for Human Rights (UNOHCHR) and 
Cambodian Human Rights Action Committee (CHRAC), is implementing a consultation on the 
Access to Information legislation with the human rights sector in Cambodia. The purpose of the 
forum is to collect and compile additional information and recommendations on the legislation 
from civil society organizations working in the field of human rights.  
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The aim of the forum is to understand the information needs of institutions which are working on 
promoting human rights. The forum will offer a platform for participants to reflect on the types of 
information needed to improve the human rights situation in Cambodia and mechanisms for 
efficient information access and dissemination.  

The result of the forum will be presented to the government and the Access to Information 
Technical Working Group which is co-chaired by the Ministry of Information and UNESCO.  
 

All journalists are invited to cover this event at the ORCHIDEE Pasteur Restaurant on Friday, 

7th August 2015, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm. 

 

### 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Ms. Jamie Lee (UNESCO), Communication and Information Programme Specialist: 012 931 661 or  

hj.lee@unesco.org 
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